Alyssa Neil

From: Taco Pope

Sent: Friday, March 09, 2018 9:54 AM
To: Richard Davis; Alyssa Neil
Subject: Re: Land Purchase Request
Alyssa,

This email goes along with the agenda request | asked you to start regarding the property in Hilliard.

thx
taco

Taco E. Pope, AICP

Director

Dept. of Planning & Economic Opportunity
Nassau County BoCC

(904)530-6300
tpope@nassaucountyfl.com

From: Richard Davis <davisg01@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, March 9, 2018 9:49:48 AM

To: Taco Pope

Subject: Land Purchase Request

Per our conversation this morning, | am interested in obtaining Lot 12 of ,block 215, in the Town of Hilliard. 1 own lots 7-
11. I have been maintaining and cutting the grass on lot 12 for the past 17 years. It wll benefit Nassau County by placing
property on tax rolls.

Thanks

Richard G. Davis
PO Box 478

27363 W. 14th Ave
Hilliard Fl. 32046

Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in response to a
public records request, please do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, please contact this office by phone orin
writing.




